

Midsomer Norton Primary School

High Street Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2DR Tel: 01761 412289 Fax 01761 415896

Head Teacher: Mr Alun Randell

midsomernorton_pri@bathnes.gov.uk www.midsomernortonprimaryschool.com

Thursday, 15tth June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 2 multi-skills festival

On Monday 26th June, we will be taking the Year 2 children to a multi-skills sports festival at Somervale School. This will take place during the afternoon and the children will be back before the end of the day. It is sure to be a great event. Our school has been taking part for several years and the children have had a fantastic time.

Please ensure all children have:

- a water bottle,
- sunblock applied and a sunhat (weather dependent)
- full PE kit including trainers (or daps)
- waterproof jacket in school on Monday
- Long hair tied back and no jewellery including earrings (please tape over studs.)

Children must have their full PE kit for health and safety reasons. If they do not have it, they will not be able to participate in the afternoon and will remain at school with Year 1. Please discuss any concerns regarding this with your child's teacher.

Miss Plummer and Miss John will be taking the children across to Somervale at 12.40pm. We will require adults to accompany us on the walk as extra pairs of hands so if you are able to offer your time to and from the festival, we would greatly appreciate it. Please let one of the team know if you would be happy to help.

Yours sincerely,

The Key Stage 1 Team







